
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH S.C. CODE § 30-4-80 

A quorum of Town Council may be present at the 
Public Information Session related to the S.C. 
Business License Tax Standardization Act on 
Tuesday, August 3, 2021.  

The Public Information Session, hosted by the Town’s 
Revenue Services Department, is scheduled to take 
place in Council Chambers at the Stephen G. Riley 
Municipal Complex (Town Hall). 


